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Monster Musume Vol. 13OKAYADO 2018-03-13 Suu's
been kidnapped! Kimihito and
his houseful of monster girls
set out to find her, but what
starts as a simple search and
rescue mission turns
dangerous when Suu is forced
to face off against a giant
slime. A plus-sized water
battle ensues and Kimihito is
once again caught in the
middle--literally! Which slime
will reign supreme?
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Monster Musume-OKAYADO
2018-03-13 Slime Time! Suu's
been kidnapped! Kimihito and
his houseful of monster girls
set out to find her, but what
starts as a simple search and
rescue mission turns
dangerous when Suu is forced
to face off against a giant
slime. A plus-sized water
battle ensues and Kimihito is
once again caught in the
middle--literally! Which slime
will reign supreme?
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Monster Musume Vol. 9OKAYADO 2016-08-30 In a
shocking twist (okay, maybe
not so shocking...), Kimihito
learns that he's been playing
host to a princess! Mero the
mermaid is actually the
daughter of the king and
queen of the sea, and now her
royal mother is summoning
her back home. Kimihito,
along with the other monster
girls living in his household,
go to visit the mermaid queen
in the hopes of changing her
mind. Along the way, they
uncover a tangled scheme
that involves kidnapping,
royal intrigue, tragedy, and,
of course, naughty tentacles.
If this intrepid group can
manage to stay un-molested
long enough to solve the
mystery, they could transform
the entire mermaid kingdom!
But for once, Kimihito isn't
the only one risking his life in
the name of interspecies
relations.

Monster Musume Vol. 3OKAYADO 2014-05-06 So far,
Kimihito's been lucky. The
monster girls living with him
have been cute, curvaceous,
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and have never tried to kill
him on purpose. But now, the
dark side of liminals rises to
the surface. Piggish orcs run
hog-wild over Japan to satisfy
their perverted desires. And
the team that the government
assembles to combat them is
every bit as strange and
inhuman as the criminals
they're fighting. Meanwhile,
Kimihito has to contend with
adding the lovely and elegant
mermaid Mero to his evergrowing menagerie of
monster girls. How will the
possessive Miia, the noble
Centorea, the bird-brained
Papi, and the slime-girl Suu
react to the newest addition
to their household - and yet
another contender for
Kimihito's heart?

Monster Musume Vol. 12OKAYADO 2017-08-29 A
whole new group of sexy
monster girls are chasing
after Kimihito, and they're all
hungry for his blood! While he
goes undercover to try and
find the third "rogue liminal,"
Kimihito soon finds himself at
the mercy of their voracious
blood-sucking appetites. Can
Miia, Papi, and the rest of
Kimihito's menagerie
find him
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before he's drained
completely dry...or meets a
fate worse than death? This
romantic harem comedy is
sure to get your heart
pumping!

Monster Musume Vol. 14OKAYADO 2018-12-18 '"
Kimihito''s been sent to work
on a farm! He gets up at
dawn, dresses in overalls, and
works with his hands. But just
what kind of work are those
hands doing? After all, this is
no ordinary farm--all the other
farm workers are sexy, buxom
monster girls…and the
livestock isn''t the only thing
that needs milking. "'

Monster Musume Vol. 5OKAYADO 2014-11-18 Get
married and I kill you. This
was the letter sent to
Kimihito, an ordinary guy
living with a houseful of
extraordinary beauties, by a
mysterious writer known only
as "D." Now it's up to
Interspecies Coordinator
Smith, Kimihito, and his everincreasing menagerie of
monster girls to find out who
is behind the threatening
letter before it's too late. The
monster-musume-vol-13
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game plan? Use Kimihito as
bait by sending him on a
series of dates with monster
girls. Along the way, several
possible suspects emerge,
each of whom has a "D"
connection of one kind or
another. Meanwhile,
Kimihito's potential brides
each begin acting strangely.
Are they taking the fake dates
too seriously - or is something
(or someone) far more sinister
at work?

Monster Girl Encyclopedia
Vol. 1-Kenkou Cross
2016-10-25 The ultimate
guide to monster girls that
took fandom by storm--for
Mature fans only! Monster
Girl Encyclopedia Volume 1 is
the first in a series of highly
detailed illustrated books that
contains one hundred profiles
of wickedly lascivious monster
girls. Considered by many
fans to be the definitive
source for sexy monster girls
and the worlds they inhabit,
Monster Girl Encyclopedia is
a must-have purchase for fans
of Monster Musume, Nurse
Hitomi’s Monster Infirmary,
and other monster titles. This
deluxe, large-trim hardcover
with foil highlightsDownloaded
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wrapped for Mature readers,
and includes 240 pages of indepth bios, one hundred
gorgeous full-color
illustrations, numerous
tantalizing black and white
spot illustrations, diagrams,
and more. Told from the
perspective of a wandering
monster girl scholar, these
vibrantly illustrated pages
teach us about sensual elves,
dwarves, succubi, centaurs,
mermaids, and much more,
like you’ve never seen them
before.

MaMaMa: Magical Director
Mako-chan's Magical
Guidance-OKAYADO
2018-02-13 Mako-chan is
striving to become a
professional witch, but before
she can graduate from school,
she must travel to the human
world to complete her studies.
It is there she meets a lewd
young man named Onodera
Junji, whose intentions for
Mako-chan are far from pure!
Can Mako-chan's magical
skills transform a pervert like
Junji into a good person or is
her witchy career over before
it's begun?!
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Monster Girl Doctor (Light
Novel) Vol. 2-Yoshino
Origuchi 2018-04-17
Wherever the monster girl
doctor goes, monster girls will
soon follow! Glenn and
Sapphee, along with Tisalia
and her attendants, head to
the harpy village high in the
Vivre Mountains, but it soon
becomes clear that harpies
won't be his only patients.
Besides a moody and
flightless harpy, Glenn finds
himself tending to a
bedridden centaur and maybe
even a destructive force of
nature--not to mention
fending off the attentions of a
very assertive arachne. Can
glenn handle the wiles of
these monstrous girls?

Monster Musume Vol. 1OKAYADO 2013-10-15 What
do world governments do
when they learn that
fantastical beings are not
merely fiction, but flesh and
blood-not to mention feather,
hoof, and fang? Why, they
create new regulations, of
course, like the Interspecies
Cultural Exchange Accord!
When twenty-something
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Kurusu Kimihito becomes an
involuntary "volunteer" in the
government homestay
program for monster girls, his
world is turned upside down.
A lamia named Miia is sent to
live with him, and it's
Kimihito's job to make sure
the sexy snake girl integrates
into everyday life. While coldblooded Miia is hot for
Kimihito, the penalties for
interspecies breeding are
dire. Even worse, when a
buxom centaur girl, and a
scantily-clad harpy move into
Kimihito's house, what's a fullblooded young man with
raging hormones to do?

Nurse Hitomi's Monster
Infirmary Vol. 9-Shake-O
2019-06-18 Cyclopean school
nurse Hitomi is always
looking out for her students!
Whether it's a snail girl
insecure about the trail of
slime she leaves behind or a
student who uses his
shrinking ability to get into
big trouble, Hitomi is there to
help them out. But when
Hitomi herself becomes a kid
again, who will look out for
her?
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'"A Centaur''s Life Vol. 13"'Kei Murayama 2019-06-27
Things get complicated in the
Mitama household, while the
Amphibianfolk war rages on
elsewhere. Suu and Hime take
an unusual trip together, and
Karasuba takes an interest in
someone other than Manami...
What happens when you take
a world populate by centaurs
and other mythical creatures,
and add a healthy helping of
intrigue and drama?

Monster Musume Vol. 11OKAYADO 2017-04-25 What
happens when Miia and
Centorea decide to become
working (monster) girls? They
want part-time jobs to help
pay Kimihito back for their
living expenses, but it's
harder than they expect for a
lamia and a centaur to find
work in a city built for
humans. Miia and Centorea
must endure rejection,
humiliation, and job offers no
descent girl would ever
accept on the way to finding
that perfect part-time job.
Meanwhile, three rogue
liminals have come into the
country illegally--and they're
all after Kimihito! Now, on top
of his normal, everyday
peril,from
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he has to worry about being
attacked by mysterious,
unfamiliar monster girls who
are "seriously bad news."
Poisoned, drugged, drowned
and seduced--Kimihito will
need all the help he can get if
he wants to survive with his
bones and virtue intact!

12 Beast Vol. 4-OKAYADO
2019-07-25 As Indra the
Serpent of the Twelve Divine
Generals closes in on the
merfolk town, Eita is faced
with the toughest decision of
his life. Should he join the
merfolk in their battle--a
conflict which has nothing to
do with him, and where the
merfolk don't even want his
help--or should he make a
strategic retreat? As if this
wasn't a difficult enough
choice, Steela, the Witch of
the Deep, informs Eita that he
will soon be forced to make an
even more fateful decision!

Street Fighter II-Masaomi
Kanzaki 2008-06 A martial
arts tournament brings
together some of the world's
best street fighters to
confront M. Bison, the
undefeated champion of the
monster-musume-vol-13
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World Warrior tournament,
but a crime boss has other
plans, intending to use the
winner as a living weapon for
his ownp

Dungeon Builder: The
Demon King's Labyrinth is
a Modern City! (Manga)
Vol. 1-Rui Tsukiyo
2020-01-07 In a world where
demon lords build dungeons
and devour human emotions,
one rookie demon lord,
Procel, has a new idea. Procel
seeks to build a revolutionary
new dungeon where humans
and monsters can coexist. But
first, Procel must defeat the
Wind Demon Lord. Based on
the light novel series in Japan,
this sexy fantasy tale has built
something truly special!

Love on the Other Side - A
Nagabe Short Story
Collection-Nagabe
2020-06-16 Love comes in
many forms. A magnificent
bird comforts a struggling
girl; a vampire waltzes with a
young lady at night; a blind
girl lives with a monster of
whom there is more than
meets the eye. This six-story
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manga collection by masterful
manga creator Nagabe
explores fascinating
relationships that refuse to be
confined.

Monster Girl Doctor (Light
Novel) Vol. 5-Yoshino
Origuchi 2019-11-26 The
threat of infectious disease in
Lindworm's red-light district
triggers a hunt for patient
zero--at the same time that a
mysterious sleeping sickness
shuts the city down! When
this strange new ailment
sends Sapphee into a deep
sleep, it's left up to Dr. Glenn,
Aluloona and the meddlesome
Arahnia to find a cure.

Monster and the BeastRenji 2019-06-25 Solitary
Cavo is a hideous monster
with a pure heart. Liam, on
the other hand, might look
like a gentleman, but he's a
beast on the inside, warped
personality and all. When
Liam ends up in an
unfortunate situation in the
haunted woods Cavo calls
home, it's the monster to the
rescue! After the close call,
Liam extends a more-thanmonster-musume-vol-13

friendly hand to Cavo and
leads the innocent monster
out of the woods...and
astray?!

My Monster Secret Vol. 2Eiji Masuda 2019-07-25
Loose-lipped Asahi has so far
managed to hide the fact that
the girl he has a crush on is
actually a vampire…but his
problems are just beginning.
He keeps stumbling on the
supernatural secrets of other
girls in his school! The very
fact the he is attending class
with aliens and werewolves
who depend on him to keep
his mouth shut make things
maddeningly difficult for this
serial bean spiller. Just how
long can Asahi keep up the
pretense that everything is
totally normal?!

Monster Girl Doctor (Light
Novel) Vol. 3-Yoshino
Origuchi 2018-08-07 Sudden
tragedy strikes Lindworm as
the town's beloved city
council representative, Skadi,
falls deathly ill. Assembling a
team that consists of their old
teacher Dr. Cthulhy, seductive
arachne seamstress Arahnia,
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and a young cyclops girl,
Glenn and Sapphee prepare to
perform complex and
dangerous surgery on the
childlike dragon. However,
the biggest obstacle they have
to overcome might just be
Skadi's own unwillingness to
be treated! Can Glenn handle
his motley crew of assistants
while also persuading Skadi
that she deserves to live?

Mushoku Tensei: Jobless
Reincarnation Vol. 1-Rifujin
na Magonote 2016-01-01 '"
Just when an unemployed
thirty-four-year-old otaku
reaches a dead end in life and
decides that it''s time to turn
over a new leaf—he gets run
over by a truck and dies!
Shockingly, he finds himself
reborn into an infant''s body
in a strange, new world of
swords and magic. His new
identity is Rudeus Grayrat,
but he still retains the
memories of his previous life.
Follow Rudeus from infancy to
adulthood, as he struggles to
redeem himself in a wondrous
yet dangerous world. "'

Mob Psycho 100 Volume 5monster-musume-vol-13
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ONE 2020-07-07 "A young boy
with psychic abilities attempts
to live a normal life."--

Plus-Sized Elf-Synecdoche
2018-10-23 A WELLROUNDED DIET...?! Massage
therapist Naoe gets an
unusual visitor to the Smiley
Boar clinic: Elfuda, a beautiful
elf from another world who’s
addicted to junk food! As
Naoe works with Elfuda to
help her lose her excess
weight so she can return
home, he starts to realize that
there are other fantastical
creatures with epic curves in
desperate need of his help.

12 Beast Vol. 7-OKAYADO
2020-04-07 RE-VERSAL OF
FORTUNE Unable to escape
Gamer’s assault, Eita has
been captured! He seizes the
chance to free himself, but
finds his path blocked by the
Out-person serving at
Gamer’s side. Why would an
Out-person work with their
sworn enemies?

Cutie and the Beast Vol. 1Yuhi Azumi 2020-10-13 THE
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FULL THREE COUNT OF
LOVE Most of her friends like
pretty boys, but Momoka only
has eyes for Kuga: a huge pro
wrestler who plays a
villainous heel on TV. But in
real life, this tough guy has a
softer side. Momoka’s fan
mail touches him in ways
neither of them expected! In
this lighthearted romantic
comedy, a fangirl crush just
might grow into something
more.

Golden Kamuy-Satoru Noda
2017-06-20 In the early
twentieth century, RussoJapanese War veteran Saichi
“Immortal” Sugimoto
scratches out a meager
existence during the postwar
gold rush in the wilderness of
Hokkaido. When he stumbles
across a map to a fortune in
hidden Ainu gold, he sets off
on a treacherous quest to find
it. But Sugimoto is not the
only interested party, and
everyone who knows about
the gold will kill to possess it!
Faced with the harsh
conditions of the northern
wilderness, ruthless criminals
and rogue Japanese soldiers,
Sugimoto will need all his
skills and luck—and the help
monster-musume-vol-13
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of an Ainu girl named
Asirpa—to survive. -- VIZ
Media

Monster Girl Doctor (Light
Novel) Vol. 6-Yoshino
Origuchi 2020-09-08 THE
BACHELOR There’s a rumor
going around Lindworm that
Dr. Glenn is looking for a
wife! Can it be true? Either
way, the good doctor is
suddenly flooded with more
seduction attempts than he
knows what to do with—and
meanwhile, as if that wasn’t
enough, Sapphee’s gone
missing! Can interspecies love
carry the day?

Miss Kobayashi's Dragon
Maid Vol. 3-coolkyousinnjya
2017-05-09 Tohru the dragon
has gotten very comfortable
in her role as Miss
Kobayashi's maid. But when
Elma--the new dragon in
town-- enters the picture,
Tohru's jealousy overflows!
Box lunch battles and noisy
neighbours are nothing Tohru
can't handle when the
affections of her dear Miss
Kobayashi are on the line!
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The Girl From the Other
Side: Siúil, a Rún Vol. 3Nagabe 2017-10-31 '" Shiva''s
aunt has come to the Outside
to bring her home, with
several soldiers in tow.
Alarmed at this show of force,
Teacher tries to protect Shiva,
but to no avail. Meanwhile,
chaos threatens to engulf the
small hamlet on the Inside.
Where does Shiva truly
belong? "'

We Never Learn, Vol. 13Taishi Tsutsui 2020-12-01
When studious Nariyuki
tutors two supergeniuses who
are total dunces in their
favorite subjects, he’ll get a
crash course in love! Nariyuki
Yuiga comes from an
impoverished family, so he’s
eager to secure a full
scholarship to college before
he graduates high school. His
principal agrees, with one
stipulation—he must tutor
three of the most talented
girls at school and make sure
they get into their target
colleges! Asumi Kominami is
retaking her college entrance
exam so that she can one day
become a doctor. As a child,
monster-musume-vol-13
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she always dreamed of taking
over her family's practice, but
her father is finding it harder
and harder to compete
against the bigger hospitals.
Will Asumi give up on her
childhood dream?

How to Build a Dungeon:
Book of the Demon KingYakan Warau 2016-10-11 How
to Build a Dungeon: Book of
the Demon King is a mature,
dark fantasy series about one
man’s thirst for power and
ambition to create the
ultimate dungeon. At the end
of his life, after decades of
painstaking research, Aur has
finally achieved his dream of
ascending to the role of
Demon King. Using his
newfound abilities, he
summons an alluring
succubus known as Lilu to
serve him, and immediately
begins the task of creating a
dungeon--an underground
kingdom in his own vision,
filled with all manner of
fantastical creatures. As he
weaves the intricate and
dangerous world of his
dungeon, he’ll learn what it
takes to become a true Demon
King, with all the troubles,
trials, and titillation
that come
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with it. And his enemies will
cower in fear!

Bullied-Aieu Oka 2019-08-29
Tazaki spends every day being
bullied by the athletic Sae, the
full figured Minako and the
sadistic Izumi, and now he's
at his breaking point! With no
hope in sight, vengeance
accidentally falls into his lap
when he successfully
hypnotizes all three of them.
Now he controls these twisted
girls without them being any
the wiser; rewriting their very
understanding of him and
bending their wills!

Book of the Demon KingYakan Warau 2017-01-17 An
all-new manga series about
dungeons, succubi and black
magic! How to Build a
Dungeon: Book of the Demon
King is a mature, dark fantasy
series about one man's thirst
for power and ambition to
create the ultimate dungeon.
Each volume will include a
full-color insert. At the end of
his life, after decades of
painstaking research, Aur has
finally achieved his dream of
ascending to the role of
Demon King. Using his
newfound abilities, he
summons an alluring
succubus known as Lilu to
serve him, and immediately
begins the task of creating a
dungeon--an underground
kingdom in his own vision,
filled with all manner of
fantastical creatures. As he
weaves the intricate and
dangerous world of his
dungeon, he'll learn what it
takes to become a true Demon
King, with all the troubles,
trials, and titillation that come
with it. And his enemies will
cower in fear!

How to Build a Dungeon:

My Room is a Dungeon

Hinowa ga CRUSH!Takahiro, 2019-05-21 In the
midst of her first battle,
Hinowa takes on the woman
who killed her mother,
Yomihime. Can Hinowa and
her friends survive on the
merciless battlefield? Then, a
new and crazed general
attacks from the Tenro
Nation, and the warfare gets
even fiercer... !-EndFragment--
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Rest Stop (Manga)-Tougoku
Hudou 2020-01-07 A ROOM
WITH A VIEW...TO A
DUNGEON IN ANOTHER
WORLD! Suzuki Touru has
just scored an amazingly
cheap apartment–but the
reason it’s so cheap is the
front door opens up to a
classic fantasy dungeon!
Luckily, Touru has always
wanted to explore a dungeon.
But when he stumbles across
Ria, a beautiful blonde knight,
he may well have gotten more
adventure than he bargained
for!

Monster Girl Doctor (Light
Novel) Vol. 7-Yoshino
Origuchi 2021-01-19
MONSTERS BEWARE,
YOU’RE IN FOR A SCARE!
With polygamy now legal and
three brand-new monster
fiancées to boot, Dr. Glenn
has never been busier as
Lindworm heads into fall.
Molly Vanitas dreams of
tourism-boosting thrills and
chills at the upcoming harvest
festival—but she needs the
Graveyard City’s resident
vampire lord’s approval, first.
Winning over an ancient,
deadly immortal should be a
monster-musume-vol-13
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piece of cake for Glenn, right?

My Little Monster-Robico
2016-01-26 HONESTY After
two long weeks of silence,
Haru Yoshida finally makes
his return. Shizuku Mizutani
patches things up with him
and things seem to be going
smoothly. When one day,
Shizuku is confronted with
Haru’s hard-hitting question:
How do you really feel?
Cornered and at a loss for
words, Shizuku shouts out
some terrible things in
response. But Haru’s reaction
to this is even more surprising
than Shizuku could have
imagined…

Interviews with Monster
Girls 7-Petos 2019-09-24 The
super-cute monster girl
manga that became the hit
anime! They were once feared
and forced to live in the
shadows. But as modern
society grew more
enlightened, human beings
began to realize that monsters
like succubi, dullahans, and
vampires deserve public
services as much as anyone.
Still, a girls' high school for
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monsters? It sounds like a
nightmare, but for one man
it's a dream job. Tetsuo has
always been fascinated by
"demi-humans," and a job
opening for a biology teacher
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at this school is his chance to
see them firsthand!
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